
PDC Case Number 27645 

Andy	Duanu		(Wed,	22	Nov	at	12:35	PM)	via	Email	
To:	pdc@pdc.wa.gov	
November	22,	2017	
		
Dear	Mr.	Blackhorn,	
		
This	is	in	response	to	the	complaint	assigned	PDC	Case	Number	27645.	
		
People	to	Elect	Andy	Dunau	did	not	coordinate	with	the	Spokane	Home	Builders	Association	(SHBA)	
regarding	the	digital	display	referenced.	As	such,	there	is	no	in‐kind	contribution	to	report.	
		
Andy	Dunau	
 


